
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Monday April 30, 2018 

 

Lane Closure on Westbound Highway 8 between Sarcee Trail 
and 69th Street 

 
Location: Westbound Highway 8 between Sarcee Trail and 69th Street 
 
Impact: On Monday April 30, 2018, expect a temporary closure of the Westbound lane for 
approximately 300 metres for 1 day between 9:00AM-3:00PM.  There will be two-way traffic using the 
Eastbound lanes. 
 
Reason: Install traffic barrier on North shoulder of road. 
 
Start date: April 30, 2018 

Completion date: April 30, 2018 

Work hours: 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Speed reduction: 60 km/hr from 60 km/hr 
 
Other information: N/A 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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